
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Speaker of John Taolo 

Gaetsewe District, Cllr. Ephraim 

Aiseng and Ward Councillor 

Patricia Fillipo visited Bothitong 

High School as part of 

government schools re-opening 

program.  

The Speaker, on behalf of the 

entire District took the 

opportunity to congratulate the 

School for obtaining 83.1% on 

their 2022 Matric Result. 

Both the Speaker and the Ward 

Councillor, encouraged the 

learners to never stop learning 

and work hard in order to achieve 

their dreams.  

#MatricResults2022 

#backtoschool2023 
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